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Board of Studies 
Meeting No. I
Department: B. Com Financial Markets
 Day: Saturday
Date: 26th June 2021 Time: 12.00 noon
Mode: Online (Google Meet) 
Minutes
All the members of Board of Studies were welcomed by Dr. Mrunmayee Thatte from the  Department of B.Com Banking and Insurance
Existing syllabus at First Year, Second Year and Third Year level was presented Semester wise and the proposed changes in the syllabus of First Year was presented to the Members of the board.
The following Suggestions by the members were discussed.

	Sr. No.
	Name of the member
	Suggestion

	1.
	CMA Dr.Kinnarry Thakkar
	Collaboration with Sharekhan/ Motilal Oswal and similar companies for hands on training of financial softwares

	2.
	Mr Manoj Sathe
	Integration of NISM Courses

	3
	Prof HarneshMakhija
	Introduction of languages like Python and R programming in Computers
Introduction of basic certificate courses like Fundamentals of Investment/ Fundamentals of Derivatives/ Fundamenals of Equity Research and Technical Analysis
Possible updation in the subject of Financial Accounting

	4
	Prof Alka Dhingra
	Possibilities of MoUs with Companies that can select and train students from First or Second Year and absorb them for placement based on performance and merit in the third year.
Possible updation in the subject of Financial Accounting

	5
	Ms. DuenaMonterio
	Introduction of SAP ERP Software



Approval for the changes in syllabus was obtained from the Board of Studies.

Approval for the Internal (40 Marks) and External (60 Marks) for SY & TY Evaluation pattern was accepted.
Internal evaluation consists of
Written Test	20 marks,
Project, assignment etc	15 marks Class participation and performance	5 Marks 
External evaluation consists of 60 Marks written exam.
The Value Added courses titled Equity Derivative Dealers and Mutual Fund was presented and approved.
No other issue was discussed
The syllabus was approved by all the members of Board of Studies in Banking and Insurance and forwarded the revision made in each course to Academic Council for approval.
Vote of Thanks was proposed by Head of Department Financial Markets.





     Dr. Mrunmayee Thatte
Head of the Department	
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